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Nevada Department of Corrections

_________________________________
Public Information Office: 775-887-3309      

PIO Brooke Keast   Cell:    775-350-0037
Press Release
For Immediate Release: 

January 20, 2017
The Nevada Department of Corrections (NDOC) reports that on Friday, January 20, 2017, at approximately 11:27 AM, Inmate John Moxley, #88206, died at Centennial Hills Hospital Medical Center in Las Vegas, Nevada.  Moxley, who was housed at High Desert State Prison until his admission to the hospital, was a 53 year old male who had been committed from Clark County on October 26, 2005.  He was serving 30 years to Life for First Degree Murder.  The Clark County coroner responded and an autopsy is being scheduled per NRS 209.3815. 
Next of kin have been notified.
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John T. Moxley
The Nevada Department of Corrections is committed to protecting the public, the
employees and the offenders.  NDOC houses nearly 14,000 persons with felony
convictions in 18 facilities statewide.  For more information visit www.doc.nv.gov.

